. Copy ‘for Dr. Penfield.

5th Jume, 1929.

¥rs. Hadeleine L. Ottmann,

¢/o The Neurological Institute,
149, Bast 67th Street.

EEBY YORK OCITY.

Dear Mrs. Ottmann,

On behalf of MeGill University, let me take this
occasion to express our thanks for and appreciation of your
very generous donation towards the cause of research in this
Seghoel.

Your generous gift of $10,000.00 will be used as a
fund to be known as the "Madeleine L. Ottmann Fund for Research
in Bpillepsy”, and this work will de carried on under the
execlusive direction of Dr. WILDER PENFPIELD.

1 sineerely hope that you are regaiming your health,
and that everything will be favourable towards your boy's complet:
regovery. o

¥ith renewed thanks for your kindness and all good
wishes, believe nme

Very cordially yours,

Lot -

" DEAN.



